10th Conference: Palermo, Sicily, 2008
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During the 9th International Conference, Roberto Garufi and Maria Elena Alfano, on behalf of the Prof. Guido Meli, Director of the Centro Regionale per la Progettazione e il Restauro of Sicily, invited the Committee to hold its next international conference in Sicily.





